	VALENTIA PARISH NEWSLETTER 9th Mar 2025
9th Sunday in Ordinary Time


	Masses and Intentions 


Sun 9th       11 30   Neilie Curran
                     Feighmane (1st Anniv)
                     ------  Knightstown


Tue 11th     9 30       John James &
 Niamh O’Donoghue (Knightstown)
                      ------- Knightstown


Fri 14th     6 pm      Teresa & Patrick
                                Murphy (Bray)
                  -------- Chapeltown


Sun 16th    11 30   Maurice & Nancy
                      O’Sullivan (Tinnies)
                   -------Chapeltown




Adoration of the Most Blessed Sacrament on Friday evening from 5 30 pm – 6pm followed by Mass at 6pm.  

	
Remembering our Dead
Recent Deaths

Patrick Curran, Valentia Road, Cahersiveen.
Lena O’Connor (nèe O’Neill), Carhan Road, Cahersiveen.



Anniversaries
Neilie Curran, John James & Niamh O’Donoghue, Teresa & Patrick Murphy.




Priests of the Iveragh Pastoral Area

Fr Larry Kelly            087 2324171
Fr Seán Jones              0872032455
Fr Patsy Lynch           087 0564348


	Parish Notices. 
Offertory Collection: amounted to €350:  Shrines €470: Papers: €108.Thanks to all. 
Counters: Sun 9th: Seamus Lynch & John Paul Curran: Sun 16th: Seán Curran & Peader Houlihan. Diocesan Collection next Sunday 16th March for Emigrant Services. This collection supports the ongoing ministry to Irish people in the Irish Church’s Emigrant mission in the United Kingdom and the USA and parts of Europe. The support of the Church community is particularly valued by Irish emigrants, for whom things do not run smoothly.
Live Streaming available on church ervices.tv/valentiaknightstown/chapeltown.
Parish Office: 10am-2pm Monday-Friday: 066 9472210. 
Safeguarding Children. Contact No: 087 6362780: Reader: Sun 9th: Gerard Burns.
A Jubilee Pilgrimage to Rome led by Bishop Ray will take place from 19th to 23rd May 2025.  
For more details, please ring Nora – 087 9318976
Acknowledgement: €2,000 sent to the Columban Fathers for 200 individual Masses. Thank you for continuing to support the missions. It is always acknowledged and very much appreciated.
Irish Synodal Pathway - What Are The Priorities?
The Irish Church will be having a Synodal Assembly in October 2026. What should the priorities be for this gathering? Join the discussion through our Spring Gatherings either in person or online during the first half of April. For more information look under Diocesan News on the www.dioceseofkerry.ie website and click on the post about "Spring Gatherings." 
New Lay Pastoral Leaders: After two years of pastoral placements and studies, 25 pastoral leaders were commissioned by Bishop Ray Browne on Sun Feb 9th in St Mary’s Cathedral. They will take up pastoral responsibilities in their parishes, ministering alongside the clergy and other parish ministers. 

The Iveragh Pastoral Area sends best wishes to Dermot Walsh (Cahersiveen) and Philomena Scanlon (Caherdaniel) as they begin their ministry as pastoral leaders among us. We keep them both and all the new lay pastoral leaders very much in our prayers. 

In the coming months, the Diocese will be inviting new applicants for the training/formation program and hopefully many more from our parish will take up this new role and continue the beautiful mission of our Church.





IN COMMUNION WITH CHRIST AND WITH ONE ANOTHER
